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The Division of Personnel announces the closure of its offices on St. Thomas and St. Croix 
 
U.S. Virgin Islands — The Division of Personnel regrets to inform the public that our offices on 
St. Thomas and St. Croix will be closed on Friday, July 5, 2024. All offices will resume regular 
business hours on Monday, July 8, 2024, at 8:00 a.m. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this closure may cause and sincerely thank you for your 
understanding. For more information, please visit our website at www.dopusvi.org or email 
dop_communications@dop.vi.gov. Also, follow us on Facebook, Instagram and LinkedIn. 
 

### 
 

mailto:joann.carr@dop.vi.gov
http://www.dopusvi.org/
mailto:dop_communications@dop.vi.gov

